



December 4, 2015

Ms. Elizabeth Ailes
Treasurer
ACI Senior Development Corp.
P.O. Box 353
Garrison, NY 10524

Dear Elizabeth:

	This is in response to your letter of November 23. The Bradley Foundation is pleased to grant the six-month extension you requested. Please do keep us posted on your continued progress with this worthwhile project. If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact Cynthia Friauf or me at 414-291-9915.
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					Very truly yours, 



					Michael W. Grebe		
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cc:  Cynthia Friauf
       Renee Krebs



					

